
Sundermeyer, Susan 

From: Taylor, Michael

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2009 3:15 PM

To: Sundermeyer, Susan

Subject: FW: DNR Comments on the PSC Draft RPS Rule

Attachments: DNR Revised Comments - 6-19-09.doc
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Susan: 
  
Please file this e-mail and attachment in EW-2009-0324. 
  
Thanks 
  
Mike 
 

From: Charles Pappas [mailto:charles.pappas@dnr.mo.gov]  
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2009 3:03 PM 
To: Taylor, Michael 
Cc: Wilbers, Brenda; Noller, John 
Subject: DNR Comments on the PSC Draft RPS Rule 
 
Hi Mike!  
 
Attached are updated comments on the draft RPS rule:  
 
 
 
 
 
Charlie Pappas, Planner III 
Missouri Department of Natural Resources - Energy Center 
573-751-5953 - Voice, 573-751-6860 - Fax 
charles.pappas@dnr.mo.gov 


